
 

 

Israel's Middle School Blessed Children 3-Day Workshop: Following True Parents 
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In the first week of April (April 2 to 4, 2017), a 3 days’ workshop was held in Israel for middle school 
Blessed Children. Gathered in IPEC center, they held the spring season seminar on the topic: Following 
True Parents – the way to become True love victors. 
 
A dedicated team of young leaders took them through a series of deeper level of Divine Principle lectures 
with an emphasis on Purity and preparation for the blessing. The children attended with a serious heart 
and felt liberated when many of their inner questions were answered. 
 
They concluded by making a new determination for their future life centered on our Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


